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November 5, 1982

D. G. Wiedeman, Chief R R
Materials Radiation Protection RODRNT SO
Section [ Creight

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Re: NRC License No. 24-20234-01

Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

Reference is made to your letter dated October 13, 1982 concerning apparent infractions
and deficiencies associated with our by-product materials license.

Re: Item 1, Appendix, Notice of Violation: Prior to the day of the inspection the
Nuclear Medical Technologist on duty accidentally washed and lost his TLD finger badge.
The loss of the badge was not reported by the technologist and therefore a replacement
badge was not ordered. The technologist has been instructed to report the loss or
damage of any monitoring badge immediately so that replacement, if needed, will be
prompt. Compliance will begin with the issuance of the next month's badges.

Re: Item 2, Appendix, Notice of Violation: During the second quarter of this year, we¢
underwent personnel changes. Unfortunately, the new technologist did not realize these
tests had not been performed. We were in compliance for the third quarter of this year
and are currently in compliance.

Re: Item 3, Appendix, Notice of Violation: Each month copies of the radiation exposure
records are sent to each technologist. On the day of the inspection, it was determined
that several of these reports had been misplaced. New copies have been sent to replace
those lost. Compliance with the requirement is current and it is anticipated that it
will remain current.

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Anton W. Kovack, Chief Executive Officer
Cass County Memorial Hospital
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cc: Robert A. Morgan, Medical Physicist
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